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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 3:57 PM
To: 'TN_ADMIN@COMCAST.COM'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 23789)    Dkt 20200000

The document presented (E-filing ID = 23789) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk 
and has not been accepted as an e-filing.  This document appears to be an attachment to a cover 
letter that was filed previously (E-filing ID = 23788; Document Number 09013-2020).  Per efiling 
requirements: 

 Cover letters and/or certificates of service must be included in the relevant PDF 
document and “s/” or “/s/” are recognized electronic signatures. See example. 

Your document (cover letter with attachment, in one pdf rather than two) will need to be refiled with 
a notation on the cover letter that the filing replaces previously filed DN 09013-2020.   
 
Please note that any notes or additional information you enter when filing a document on-line is not 
part of the docket file, and thus doesn’t show up when the docket is to be entered in our 
system.  The database keeps all the details that you enter on-line (behind the scenes) in case there 
are electronic problems which require our office or our IT Dept to locate problems related to said 
filing. 
 
What we see (on the front end) looks similar to this: 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 




